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New Yorlk, 23 Wov.65

Dear Paul,

I am writing you because I am worried about your checlk, T did not

zet it this month and as you have alvays send it so I get it around
the I0th, I am thinking that it could be lost, I hope not.
If there im anv problem please tell me.

I hope your staying in Casanueva is pleasant, you know ny brother

Jaime is my APODERADO, tutor?

I am planning to bring my son Pablo to NY for his vacations.

Best wishes and thanksgivings

A O

lemesio Anténes




